
MYFL’s Golf Tournament Fundraiser 2019 – at Mohegan Sun Golf Club 
Portions of the proceeds to benefit the Tyler Quidgeon Memorial Scholarship Fund 
 

Date: October 7th, 2019 (Monday)    Checks Made Payable to:      MYFL 

Registration Begins: 11:30am     Mailing Address: Montville Youth Football League (MYFL) 

Flag Pole BBQ: 11:30am                      Attn: TQ Golf Tournament 

Shotgun Start: 1:00pm                        P.O. Box 252, Oakdale CT, 06370  

 

Player entry fee of $150.00 ($600.00 per foursome) includes Green Fees, Golf Cart, Flag Pole BBQ, and Awards.  

Raffle Tickets and Mulligans available for purchase.      

 

 

Registration Information:                                    Deadline for Golfer Registration Date is: September 23rd, 2019                                                                                      
 

Contact Name: ___________________________ Address: __________________________________________ 

Company: ________________________________ City: _________________ State: ___________ Zip: ________ 

E-Mail:  __________________________________ Phone:  ______________________________ 

 
Player #1: __________________________________ Player #3: ________________________________________ 

Company: ___________________________________ Company: _________________________________________ 

E-Mail:  _____________________________________ E-Mail:  ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Player #2: __________________________________ Player #4: ________________________________________ 

Company: ___________________________________ Company: _________________________________________ 

E-Mail:  _____________________________________ E-Mail:  ___________________________________________ 

 

 
 

 

The Montville Youth Football League’s Executive Board is reaching out to the local communities for their support. We are looking to raise 

$14,000.00 to help pay for necessary upgrades to our program such as new scoreboard, updated safety items for both football/cheerleaders, 

helmets, new shoulder pads and also practice gear for the football/cheer programs.  

It’s important for us to reach out and maintain a community relationship within our local and neighboring town’s and your businesses to help 

support each other. As the children of our communities grow older its essential we continue to provide them with the safest and most up to date 

equipment for them to be successful and build self confidence in our youth athletes. 

We are asking you to support us in the first MYFL Golf Tournament & Tyler Quidgeon Memorial Scholarship Fund. A portion of your registration 

fee will go towards the Tyler Quidgeon Memorial Scholarship fund and take us one step closer to making our event successful. Your donation(s) 

will go directly to helping Montville Youth Football League update any and all safety equipment for both our football players and cheerleaders. 

We at MYFL wholeheartedly thank you in advance for your contribution. You have no idea how much it means to us to have your support.  

  

 

Contact info: MYFL Football Director   

Name: Sean Ladyga    GOLF REGISTRATION MUST BE RECIEVED BY SEPTEMBER 23rd, 2019.       

Email: FootballDirector@montvillefootball.com           
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